Please do note that you may wish to seek legal advice on these issues now and certainly once you receive a response if it is not favourable, or if no response is forthcoming within 14 days 
DELETE THIS BOX BEFORE SENDING THIS LETTER



									[Your name and address]
Social Worker
[Address and email address of Social Services/social worker]	

[date]	

Dear Sirs, 
[Name of person receiving Direct Payments]
[Date of birth of person receiving Direct Payments]
[Address of person receiving Direct Payments]
Direct Payments
I am in receipt of Direct Payments to pay towards my social care/ I am the [mother/father/ carer etc] of [name of person receiving social care] and I am writing in relation to my/ their Direct Payments. 
I am writing to you because the cost of the services that we purchase has increased due to the change in the National Living Wage and the National Minimum Wage which took place in April.  The increase in the NLW/NMW also means that the contribution I/they must make as an employer to staff pensions has also increased. As a result of these two factors there is a shortfall in my/ their direct payment and the amount that I/ they have to pay for the service that I/ they receive.
I/We are aware that the amount of money paid via a direct payments must be sufficient to meet my/their eligible needs. My/Our preference is to continue using these staff to provide this service. A change to another agency would be futile as new staff would also be entitled to an increase in pay. 
Please could you conduct a review of the amount of money you pay to me/him/her and confirm that an increase will be provided? If an increase is not agreed please could you provide reasons for this decision.
I/We would be grateful if you could respond within the next 7 days. 
Yours faithfully 
[insert your signature]

